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I OPPOSE HJR 201.  Oregonians have too high a tax burden, and we are at risk of 

putting more people out of being able to afford their homes and land, and keeping 

people from affording rent  With every tax increase, Oregon becomes less affordable 

and livable. My standard of living has dropped sharply in the last 5 years. 

 We will ensure public safety without additional tax. 


